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Dear Friends,

Qur dear Dr. Hashem Bhai Is going to Bangladesh on Friday, May 4. He is going to
Bangladesh for Kidney transplant. He will stay in Bangladesh for a few weeks and go
through some tests to verify the compatibility of the transplant with the donor. After that
he will travel to India to have the actual procedure done there.

So, in order to express our best wishes for Hashem bhai from our BUFLA family, we have
arranged for a Du'a Mahfil (prayer) for Hashem Bhai as per the following:

Date: April 29, 2018, Sunday
Time: 6:00 PM
Venue: BUFLA Office, 1133 S. Vermont Ave, Suite 20, Los Angeles, CA 90006

As some of you know that Jashim Bhai's mother is also very ill and she has been in the
hospital for over a week now. We will do a du'a for her in this gathering as well.

Please plan to attend. Please rsvp to BUFLA-GS and BUFLA-Finance secretary.

With best regards,

Respectfully,

Nazrul Alam Engr. Shahid Alam
BUFLA-President General Secretary
818-469-4300 562-964-1179
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